
Fw: Forbidden City Resort
Sophia Meng-Chhom to: Daisy Gomez 06/03/2013 07:45 AM
Cc: Anne Cramer, Janiece Roelofsen

Hi Daisy,

Here's another public comment for Forbidden City.

Thank you,

Sophia Meng-Chhom
Financial Management Department
City of Long Beach
Phone:   (562) 570-6649

----- Forwarded by Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB on 06/03/2013 07:45 AM -----

From: LBBIZ
To: Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB@CLB, 
Date: 06/03/2013 07:39 AM
Subject: Fw: Forbidden City Resort
Sent by: Juan Perez

----- Forwarded by LBBIZ on 06/03/2013 07:39 AM -----

ddclayman <ddclayman@socal.rr.com>

06/02/2013 07:29 PM

To "lbbiz@longbeach.gov" 
<lbbiz@longbeach.gov> 

cc  
Subject Forbidden City Resort 

I would like to express my opinion and how I think Long Beach should permit 
Forbidden City for live music and dancing!  The Marina use to have music and 
dancing at Bogarts and El Paso Cantina ( now Acapulco) in the past, and I 
enjoyed it extremely.  I would enjoy Forbidden City to be able to offer 
customers  like me a nice night out of fine dining and dancing to live music.  
Not to many establishments offer fine dining with live music and dancing in 
the area.  I was born and raised in Long Beach and would love for Long Beach 
to get back to the old feeling of the Hollywood Glam of the 40's. 

Thank You,
Dawn Clayman

Sent from my iPad

H-1
CORRESPONDENCE-DAWN CLAYMAN


